
Greetings from Clausthal University of Technology
in Germany!

We at the International Center Clausthal are going to have our 7th International Staff Exchange Week from June 10 to 14 this year. It would be an honor
being able to welcome you and/or a colleague from your esteemed university here in Clausthal for this occasion!

This International Staff Exchange Week is a great chance to get to know not only our university but also the team of the International Center Clausthal
personally and first-hand. Last but not least, we all would be able to benefit from your and/or your colleague’s input!

 
In case of questions, please feel free to contact me or my colleague Markus Heidemann

More info in : http://staffmobility.eu/staffweek/critical-thinking-digital-age

Registrations in: http://eventos.ipleiria.pt/portal/eventos?p_id=28141

Markus.Heidemann@tu-clausthal.deAdolph-Roemer-Straße 2A, 38678 Clausthal-
Zellerfeld, Germany
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mailto:Markus.Heidemann@tu-clausthal.de

